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O'Donnell, Shanna

To: Del Ciampo, Joseph
Subject: RE: OVA proposal 

 
From: Pierre, Natasha <Natasha.Pierre@ct.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 12:08 PM 
To: Del Ciampo, Joseph <Joseph.DelCiampo@jud.ct.gov> 
Subject: OVA proposal  
 
Dear Attorney Del Ciampo, 
 
I met with Judge Conroy regarding our proposal and after discussion have decided to withdraw my request to amend 
Procedures in Juvenile Matters Sec 30a-1 and Sec 30a-5. Due to the 2017 changes,  I believe the juvenile system has a 
sufficient process in place to avoid violating crime victims’ rights.  I will not be able to attend the Rules Committee 
meeting on 12/16/19, so please contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
Natasha M. Pierre, JD, MSW 
State Victim Advocate 
Office of The Victim Advocate 
505 Hudson Street 
Hartford, CT 06106 
Office: 860-550-6632 
Fax: 860-560-7065 
www.ct.gov/ova  
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